
From: DPE PS Industry Assessments Mailbox
To: Sheelagh Laguna
Subject: FW: OBJECTION TOWARDS BINGO’S EXPANSION
Date: Thursday, 11 August 2022 8:35:56 AM

Kind regards,

Patrick Copas
Senior Environmental Assessment Officer
Industry Assessments
Department of Planning and Environment

T (02) 9274 6273    E patrick.copas@planning.nsw.gov.au

-----Original Message-----
From: Onur Dullak 
Sent: Wednesday, 10 August 2022 7:46 PM
To: DPE PS Industry Assessments Mailbox <Industry.Assessments@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: OBJECTION TOWARDS BINGO’S EXPANSION

Hi,

Name : Onur Dullak
Address :  Hermitage Pl, Minchinbury

Please find this email as me objecting towards the Bingo’s Expansion in Eastern creek as the smell is already
extremely bad and harmful.

Regards,
Onur

Sent from my iPhone
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